Attachment 18

Other Legal Agreements



Rhode Island Department of Transportation [By \;’f,&/
ENGINEERING DIVISION Ty
Two Capitol Hill, Rm. 226

Providence, RI 02903-1124

PHONE 401-222-2023

FAX 401-222-3006; TDD 401-222-4971

James D. McGinn, P.E. July 5, 2012
Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management

Division of Planning and Development

235 Promenade Street

Providence, RI1 02908

Subject: Pawtucket Falls Fish Ladder
Pawtucket, RI

Dear Mr. McGinn:

[ am writing in response to your request for concurrence with the subject Project. RIDOT has reviewed
the subject project and has no objection on moving of the fish ladder under I-95 Bridge No. 550.

However, as you are aware RIDOT is actively engaged in replacing this complicated structure. With
that, RIDOT asks that you keep us informed of your schedule so we may give adequate notification to
RIDOT’s Contractor to plan his work.

If you have any questions, or require additional information please contact John Preiss, P.E. at 222-
2023 Ext. 4058.

Sincerely,

David W. Fish, P.E.
Managing Engineer

JWP

Cc: Corrao, Farhoumand, Lonardo, Primeau, Smith; file





